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The Order of David & Jonathan

Notice to all Masons who meet at Stanley House


Freeman Conclave has now made “Stanley House” their permanent home. After 3 years we are opening the doors to welcome potential members.

There will be a meeting here on Tuesday
21st February 2023

EVERYONE WELCOME!!

We will open the Conclave at 6.30pm and close by 7pm where we will invite non Secret Monitor Masons in for a short presentation.
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We will dine at 7.30 	2 course meal.  All invited to Social Board.

3 meetings a year in a very relaxed atmosphere 

Come and see what it is all about then maybe consider joining our band of Merry Men

Contact: Gerry Hodson 07976 757520 gerry@ghodson.co.uk
Or John Styles 07505358446 johnmstyles@gmail.com at anytime
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